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NOTE NO 11/11

The United Kingdom Delegation to the Organisation for Security and Cooperation in Europe
(OSCE) in Vienna presents its compliments to the Office for Democratic Institutions and
Human Rights (ODIHR) and, in accordance with OSCE commitments on election
observation, has the honour to invite ODIHR to observe the national referendum on the
voting system for UK Parliamentary elections on 5 May 2011.

The United Kingdom Delegation wishes to inform ODIHR that the deadline for accreditation
with the Electoral Commission as an observer for the referendum is Thursday 21 April. The
Electoral Commission is also hosting a referendum results event in London on Friday 6 May.
International observers are welcome to attend and would need to be accredited by Thursday
28 April.

The United Kingdom avails itself of this opportunity to renew to ODIHR the assurance of its
highest consideration.
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